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Dear Sir or Madam, 

I would like to draw your attention to an event of the Faculty of Natural Sciences of the Budapest 

University of Technology and Economics (BME TTK) called “Cégvilág”. Our aim is to bring about 

an exchange of information between mathematics and physics students and their potential employers. 

Our experience has shown that most students of our faculty are not aware of job opportunities outside 

the academic field; this is why the event was first organized five years ago. The success and positive 

feedback of the past years has encouraged us to once again organize this informal meeting. 

The details of the event are the following: 

- Date: 15th April 2015, 4 pm (depending on the number of participants) 

 

- Location: F III. 2th floor 13th laboratory (F3213), Budapest University of Technology and 

Economics  

 

- Main patron: Dr. János Pipek, Dean of Faculty of Natural Sciences 

Apart from personal meeting with the students, the participants have the opportunity to introduce 

their company in a ten-minute-long presentation, focusing on the following questions: 

 What are the main projects at your company? 

 What are the challenges that make work attractive at your company? 

 What are the requirements that a potential employee has to fulfill? What kind of qualification 

or educational background (B. Sc./M. Sc., language knowledge) is needed? 

 Are there any student internship programs or other types of cooperation opportunities at your 

firm? 

 Is a Ph. D. qualification an advantage? 

If your company is interested in participating in Cégvilág, or you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. The contact e-mail address is wjsz.bme@gmail.com. We kindly ask you to 

contact us until 20th March 2015, if you intend to participate. 

We would also like to draw your attention to the fact that the participation is free! 

 

Budapest, 6th March 2015 

Yours faithfully, 

Palotás Julianna 

Organizer 

BME TTK Eugene Wigner College for Advanced Studies 
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